
IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
MONDAY, OCTOBER 29, 2001 

 
 
Present:  Chairman John C. Drobinski, Lawrence W. O'Brien, and Kirsten D. Roopenian, Selectmen. 
 
 The statutory requirements as to notice having been complied with, Chairman Drobinski opened this 
special meeting in the library of the Lincoln-Sudbury Regional High School at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Return of Walkway Donation 
 
 The Town Manager explained that Mr. Irwin Jungreis had requested return of his donation for the 
present time, as the walkway work he was interested in could not be accomplished immediately. 
 
 It was on motion unanimously 
 
VOTED:  To authorize the return of $5,000 from the Walkway Fund to Mr. Irwin Jungreis, 30 Goodman's 
Hill Road, a donation accepted September 4, 2001, because the intent of the gift cannot be accomplished. 
 
Special Town Meeting - Article 1 
 
 The Board discussed taking a position on the sole article on tonight's Special Town Meeting 
Warrant, supplemental funding for the Lincoln-Sudbury Regional High School construction project. 
 
 Chairman Drobinski stated the Board had supported the project in the beginning and he would 
continue to support this small additional funding.  Selectman O'Brien agreed. 
 
 It was on motion unanimously 
 
VOTED:  To support STM Article 1. 
 
Town Meeting Times 
 
 It was noted by the Town Moderator that a new edition of Town Meeting Times was available. 
 
Executive Session 
 
 It was on motion by roll call  
 
VOTED:  To go into executive session to discuss a matter of litigation concerning the Brimstone Lane 
Framingham development with Town Counsel. 
(Chairman Drobinski, aye; Selectman O'Brien, aye; Selectman Roopenian, aye) 
 
 Chairman Drobinski announced the meeting would not continue following executive session. 
 
 At 7:35 p.m., the meeting was adjourned to allow the Selectmen to attend the Special Town Meeting. 
 
 
       Attest:___________________________ 
        Maureen G. Valente 
        Town Manager-Clerk 


